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G.  Realignment of the Division of Academic Affairs 

The Office of Academic Affairs requests approval of a plan to realign existing academic units across the 

division in concert with EIU’s Vitalization Project.  The plan was announced to the campus community on 

April 2, 2018 and has received broad support from the division members (faculty, staff and administrators).  

The recommendation includes the creation of a new college, College of Health & Human Services, and 

re-visioning the other academic colleges to include: College of Liberal Arts & Sciences, Lumpkin 

College of Business & Technology, and the College of Education.   

In addition, a new School of Extended Learning (previously known as continuing education) will be 

created and housed in the College of Education to support Lifelong Learning, the General Studies degree 

program, non-credit programs, and online support.  Two new schools will be added to the College of Liberal 

Arts & Sciences, School of the Arts and School of Communication & Journalism.  No changes are 

recommended for the Pine Honors College, Booth Library, or Graduate School.   

 

Beyond academic colleges, the realignment will expand priority programming around student success vis-

à-vis a unified Academic Success Center (comprised of the current Center for Academic Support and 

Assessment—as well as related services), as well as outreach and engagement.   

Finally, the realignment also builds on the recommendations of Vitalization in the area of information 

technologies.  The result is the reassignment of Academic Affairs staff (formerly in CATS) to Information 

Technology Services and an expanded professional development structure to be known as the Faculty 

Development & Innovation Center. 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Realignment of Div. of Academic Affairs. 


